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This summary is reviewed regularly and updated as necessary by the PDQ Cancer Genetics Editorial Board, which is editorially independent of the National Cancer Institute (NCI). The summary reflects an independent review of the literature and does not represent a policy statement of NCI or the National Institutes of Health (NIH).
Board members review recently published articles each month to determine whether an article should:
· be discussed at a meeting,
· be cited with text, or
· replace or update an existing article that is already cited.
[Add description about working group structure and process] Changes to the summaries are made through a consensus process in which Board members evaluate the strength of the evidence in the published articles and determine how the article should be included in the summary.	Comment by Juthe, Robin (NIH/NCI) [E]: This text has not been written yet but it will be specific to the genetics summaries.
The lead working group for the BRCA1 and BRCA2 summary is:	Comment by Juthe, Robin (NIH/NCI) [E]: The genetics Board would like to name “lead” and “contributing” working groups on their summaries rather than individual Board member reviewers.
· Breast and Gynecologic Cancers working group. 
The following working groups contribute to the BRCA1 and BRCA2 summary:
· Prostate Cancer working group
· Pancreatic Cancer working group
· Skin Cancer working group
For more information about the Board members in these working groups, see [link to Cancer.gov roster].
PDQ Cancer Genetics Editorial Board would like to acknowledge the significant contribution of the following [past] Board members [add name]. Their contributions were seminal to this summary and they were reviewed by the full Editorial Board prior to inclusion. 	Comment by Kolla-Sharma, Kavitha (NIH/NCI) [E]: Since these are living documents, will limit having this statement on new summaries to 1 year or 2 years. 
Question for Board - preference for 1 year vs. 2 years? 	Comment by Juthe, Robin (NIH/NCI) [E]: This text will be manually added and updated as appropriate. It is a place for adding members who have made significant, lasting contributions to the summary.	Comment by Kolla-Sharma, Kavitha (NIH/NCI) [E]: This statement could also work for fellows in the future


